
 

    For Peace and Unity… 

 
 

“BE NOT AFRAID” 
Common Christian Witness in a Culture of Fear 

 
 

Summer Ecumenical Institute 
Canadian Mennonite University 

Winnipeg, Manitoba 
 

May 9-12, 2004 
 

Keynote speaker 

Tom Yoder Neufeld 
Assoc. Professor, Peace & Conflict Studies 

Conrad Grebel University College, Waterloo. ON 
  

• Understanding the culture of fear 
• Catholic- Mennonite Dialogue 

• Ecclesiology of Common Mission 
• Ecumenism & emerging churches 

• The Forks: Meeting place of cultures and spiritualities 
 
 Ecumenism in action: 

• Refugees 
• Conflict Resolution as Christian Call 

• Kairos 
• Decade to Overcome Violence 

• Building Ecumenism at the Grassroots 
 

Fees:  Residential: $250, Commuter $150, Mon only $55, Tue only $55, Wed only $40 
 

Web site: ecumenism.net/sei/2004_sei.htm 
Email: SEI-Winnipeg@shaw.ca 

Ph: 204-284-1147 
 

Register by April 29, 2004 
 

Planned by Winnipeg Churches, sponsored by the Prairie Centre for Ecumenism 

 


